Traffic & Parking Policy
London Borough of Richmond upon Thames
Customer Service Centre: 020 8891 1411
Email: parkingpolicy@richmond.gov.uk



Our Ref: PP2112\_L\_01/25\_Kew CPZs Review January 2025

To the Resident / Occupier 1 Burdett Road Richmond TW9 2EE

Dear Owner / Occupier

## **Kew Controlled Parking Zones Review**

In August 2024, we carried out consultations with all properties in Kew concerning the operation of the controlled parking zones in the area – see map overleaf.

The results of these consultations, together with the officer's recommendations on the way forward, are to be reported to the Council's Transport and Air Quality Committee on **Monday 3 February 2025** where a decision is expected to be made on the way forward.

The report detailing the consultation results will be published by Friday 24 January 2025 and will be able to be viewed via the webpage provided at the end of this letter.

If you wish to speak at the meeting, please contact Democratic Services at democratic.services@richmond.gov.uk or by telephone on 020 8891 7183. Please note that there is a maximum of six speakers allowed per agenda item.

## Further information

Further information on the review, including the report detailing the consultation results and the Council's Committee process, can be viewed by visiting the webpage below or by calling the Customer Service Centre on 020 8891 1411. www.richmond.gov.uk/kew cpz consultations

Yours faithfully

Carl Gellard Senior Engineer

